Miller Grove School Board

Regular Meeting

May 17, 2004

The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Carolyn Burns




Brian Lennon

Roy Giles




Brett Darrow

Johnny Wilbur

Absent:
Jim Potts

Fred Moseley

Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Donna George, Lewis Russell

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m.

The swearing in of new board members and election of officers had to be rescheduled for May 24 due to changes in voting laws.

Motion by Brian Lennon and seconded by Brett Darrow to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.  Motion carried unanimously
Public Forum:  Lewis Russell expressed concern over the lack of action on the High School septic system.  He was advised that a search for a new attorney was underway.
A motion was made by Brett Darrow and seconded by Brian Lennon to pay the bills.  Motion carried unanimously.

Entered into executive session at 7:05 p.m. to discuss personnel. 

Came back to open meeting at 7:44 p.m.

Motion was made by Roy Giles and seconded by Johnny Wilbur to give Donna George a one year contract as the high school principal at $52,000.  Motion carried unanimously. 
Mr. Johnson shared the current property tax collection information with the board.

Board concerns:  The board was concerned about getting the property cleaned up.  Mr. Johnson advised them that he would provide them with a monthly progress report on beautification and maintenance projects.

Carolyn Burns will present graduation diplomas at both the 8th grade and high school graduation ceremonies. 

Motion made by Roy Giles and seconded by Brett Darrow to adjourn.
_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
